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Quick Glance 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

Sun., Dec. 31 Deadline for all 
nominations for 
Board election 

 

Sun., Dec. 31 
 
 

No New Year’s Eve 
Dinner this year 

Wed., Feb. 21 Annual 
Stockholder 

Meeting & Board 
Elections 

EPGC Clubhouse 
6:00 p.m. 

 

Thurs., Feb. 22 2024 
Board of Directors 

Meeting 
 

Sat., Feb. 24 Hold the Date! 
Kickoff event for 

100th EPGC 
Anniversary 

 
 

January 2024, Issue 1  

The InFOREmer 

El Paso Golf Club  

Clubhouse reminders 
 

• The Club House Restaurant and Pro Shop close for 
business in January. Thank you for your support! 

• Due to staffing changes and scheduled Clubhouse 
work, there will be no New Year’s Eve event/dinner. 

• We are working on a Winter schedule to follow the 
January shutdown and will share in the new year. 

 
 
 

 

 

Celebrating 100 years 
1924-2024 

 
The El Paso Golf Club is preparing to celebrate the 100th 
year of incorporation at our current location.  
 
If you are interested in helping with the planning of 
events, fundraising, marketing, communication, graphic 
design, or historical research, please contact Jeff Aaberg, 
Committee Chair at smokenabe@aol.com or Rick 
Robbins, General Manager at gm@elpasogc.com. 
 
Any historical artifacts, documents, or pictures of the club or 
members? We would love anything you would like to share, 
especially from the early days of incorporation. Contact the 
above named committee members or Teresa Gauger,  
teresag@fairpoint.net. Thank you! 
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Call for nominations for the 

2024 Board of Directors 

 

As we approach the year’s end, it’s time to be thinking and 

planning for 2024. Part of that planning includes the 

Stockholder meeting and Board elections in February. 

• The annual Stockholder’s meeting is Wed., Feb. 

21 at 6:00 p.m. at the EPGC Clubhouse. 

• We have five (5) board seats open for the election.  

• As a result, we are encouraging those Stockholders 

interested in serving on the Board to please 

send an email stating so to Sally North, Board 

Secretary at sallynorth@yahoo.com, no later than 

midnight, Dec. 31, 2023. 

• 30 days in advance of the February Stakeholder 

meeting, the following will be provided to the El 

Paso Golf Club membership. 

o Names and bios of all board candidates. 

o Info on ballets and voting procedures. 

o Meeting agenda. 

o Other items for voting consideration (ex. by-

law changes). 

Community 

Outreach 

Special thanks to two amazing 

members for serving the Peoria 

Dream Center for their annual 

Christmas Party for their residents 

and guests.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Rick Weldon, and Mike 

Adams, for an awesome day! 

 

2024 Membership 

We are working on new procedures 

for our Annual Membership 

renewals and billing. We hope to 

have those in the mail to members 

yet this month. 

If you already know you will NOT be 

renewing your membership, please 

contact the Club Office at, 

309.739.2013, ext. 2 (Rick Robbins, 

GM). 

     Who can vote? 

In order to vote for board members and any by-law 

changes, you must be a stockholder. Any member wishing 

to become a stakeholder may do so by contacting Sally 

North. Stock voting privileges are $25 per member, limit 

one. 
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Annual EPGC Christmas Party…was a success 

with nearly 180 members & guests!  
 
Thanks to everyone who came out for the annual Christmas party. The club looked fantastic and 

festive, the food was amazing, the drinks were plentiful, and the giveaways were fun! 

Thank you for reading the InFOREmer. Have suggestions for what you’d like to see in the 

newsletter each month? Drop me a line at this email address, joannadill1974@gmail.com.  

 

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year 

from the EPGC Board and staff! 

mailto:joannadill1974@gmail.com

